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 Welcome to the fourth edition of our 
Construction Update for the project at 111-
117 Marylebone High Street 

What is happening?... 

The landlords of the property, Dorrington, 
has appointed Forcia as the main contractor 
to extend and redevelop the existing 
residential properties which form the block 
along Marylebone High Street between 
Blandford Street to the south and St. 
Vincent Street to the north.   

This includes a large four storey steel frame 
extension to the rear of the property above 
the store and restaurants below which will 
remain open for business throughout. 

The Covid 19 pandemic has had an impact on 
this project, the project management team 
are doing everything possible to mitigate 
delay. The project is due to be completed in 
Early 2021.  

 

The build will include a new dedicated entry 
on Blandford Street with elevators serving 
the floors within including the penthouse 
apartments. 

Moving forward this month… 

As can be seen from the photos, we are 
rapidly progressing with the structural works 
and have commenced the fit out stage. 

 

Meet the team… 

Management  – Florin Onea 

– Mike Ewing 

Foremen    

– Marius Panait  

  - Daniel Ruscior  

And finally… 

Thank you for your ongoing patience during 
the works. Please do not hesitate to contact 
us should you have any concerns. 

Contact details: 

f.onea@forcia.co.uk 

 m.ewing@forcia.co.uk 

Site office: 02078 366 222   

www.forcia.co.uk
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